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Headteacher:   Mrs Karen Smith 
 

 (01484) 712895 Fax: (01484) 381069  

 admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

www.standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

Waterloo Road, 

Brighouse, 

West Yorkshire 

HD6 2AN 

ST. ANDREW’S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 

 
KS/LJ/LH 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MOBILE PHONES  
 
Mobile phones should not be brought into school by children unless agreed with the class teacher.  
 
The school cannot guarantee the security of mobile phones for loss, theft or other damage. Whilst 
we would prefer children not to bring phones to school,  if you require your child to bring one 
please sign the agreement below and return to school.  
 
Please note the mobile phone must be switched off as soon as children enter the school grounds 
and should not be used during the school day. Children must hand the phone to their class teacher 
during registration each morning and they can then collect them at the end of the school day.  
 
If children are found to be using their mobile phone on the school premises it will be confiscated 
and parents will have to come to school to collect it, they may then lose the right to this privilege 
in future.  

 
Kind Regards  

 
 
 
Mrs K Smith  
Head Teacher 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to your child’s class teacher.  

MOBILE PHONES  

 
By signing this agreement you give permission for your child to bring a mobile phone to school. You also 

agree not to hold the school responsible for loss, theft or damage. 
   

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………. Child’s Class…………………………… 
 

 
 

Parent’s Signature………………………………………………………………………… Date……………………………….. 
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